
 
 
 

Chiang Mai University Announcement on the 
55th Commencement Ceremony Postponement 

_________________ 
 

 
 This announcement is regarding Chiang Mai University’s 55th 
Commencement Ceremony that was scheduled on Thursday 21st January 2021 
at the Convention Hall.  
  

Due to the current outbreak of COVID-19, Chiang Mai University has 
decided to postpone the 55th Commencement Ceremony to ensure the safety 
and well-being of the students and community, and is in accordance to the 
Center for COVID-19 Situation Center’s disease prevention measures. 

 
The 55th Commencement Ceremony will be rescheduled and announcements 
made once the situation is alleviated. 
 
 This announcement was made on  1  January, 2021 

 
 
 
 

Clinical Professor Niwes Nantachit 
 President  

 


